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12/08/2024  10:37:342024/3211/P OBJ Scott harris Positive changes to the scheme, I do feel they could go further.

I think the request to leave the rear patio doors are not acceptable, they are one of the most prominent view 

points walking up the street and it does not fit the street scape or similar buildings. I actually think originally 

there were meant to be no doors perhaps due to overlooking? if doors are to remain a much better and higher 

quality finish should be found as the current finish is an eyesore.

There is also a waste pipe landing on the pavement of haverstock hill and this should be remedied so it goes 

into a drain and not the pavement.
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